
 

 

                  

Farmingdale, NJ 07727 

 
 

Dear County Committee Member: 
 
On June 10, 2014 at 7pm, at iPlay America in Freehold Township we will come together to 
decide who will serve as our next Monmouth Republican Chairman.  I thank you for all of your 
support throughout this campaign and I humbly ask for your vote at our Monmouth Republican 
Convention.  
 
Over the past month, I have shared my positive vision for the future of our Party in Monmouth 
County.  As an organization, we must be the leaders in innovation, technology, outreach and 
communication.  We must boldly meet our challenges with the commitment to never rest on 
our laurels and never stop sharing our message of conservative values, fiscal responsibility and 
ethical leadership.   
 
We must build coalitions, attract new members and educate new residents about the 
accomplishments of Republicans in Monmouth County.  We must engage in outreach to our 
diversifying population, re-energize our Young Republican organization, energize our seniors, 
and use our resources wisely to invest in local campaigns.   
 
I have been humbled by the outpouring of support from towns large and small who share my 
vision for our future.  Republican leaders from Howell, Wall, Middletown, Avon, Ocean, 
Marlboro, Keyport, Holmdel, Spring Lake, Neptune City and so many others who believe that 
we must take action to grow and build on our Republican foundation not just at the County 
level, but in our local municipalities. 
 
It has always been my top priority to spent time working with you, members of our great 
Republican family- marching side by side with you at your parades, manning GOP tables at 
various community functions, attending barbecues and events with your Republican clubs and 
supporting your candidates both personally and financially.    
 
Our greatest gift as Americans is democracy – the freedom to choose the path we wish to 
follow and the leader who will walk with us, side by side, on that path.  I invite you to join me 
on a positive journey of honoring our past traditions and accomplishments, while embracing 
the tools and techniques required to build a strong future for Republicans in Monmouth 
County.  A journey of partnerships, teamwork, and innovation.    
 
I will serve as your Chairman with the enthusiasm, honor, dignity and integrity as I have shown 
throughout my career, and I respectfully ask for your vote on June 10, 2014. 
 
Respectfully yours, 

 
 
 

Shaun Golden 

Shaun Golden 
14 Johnny Drive 

Farmingdale, NJ 07727 

 

sheriffgolden@gmail.com 


